
From: Zuniga, Ricardo <Ricardo.Zuniga@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Zuniga, RicardoRicardo.Zuniga@fema.dhs.gov

Date: 3/23/2016 8:45:32 AM
Subject: Wednesday March 23, 2016 Media Monitoring - FINAL

There is no Media Monitoring report today due to lack of SC-4241 Coverage.  This will be the Final email 
regarding Media Monitoring for DR-4241 as all External Affairs functions have transitioned to Region IV.
Thank you for your interest and support of our activities.
 
      Ricardo X. Zuñiga
               “Zuni”
     FEMA External Affairs
           571-431-8403
ricardo.zuniga@fema.dhs.gov
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